
 
 

 
Department of Accounting    
1801 Liacouras Walk 
403 Alter Hall (006-02)        phone   215.204.8110 

                                                Philadelphia, PA 19122       fax        215.204.5587 
 
June 27, 2014 
 
Mr. Muhammad Irka Irfa Darojat 

 
 
 
Dear Mr. Muhammad Irka Irfa Darojat, 
 
On behalf of Department of Accounting of Fox School of Business of Temple University, we are 
pleased to invite you to attend the 2014 Accounting Conference at Temple University on August 7-9, 
2014. The conference will take place in Alter Hall, Fox School of Business, Temple University, in 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. 
 
Please note that Fox School of Business and conference organizers are not responsible for the ex-
penses related to your trip such as travel, lodging expenses, health insurance and registration fees. 
 
Sincerely,   

 
Lucas Threinen, conference organizer 
Assistant Professor 
Department of Accounting 
Fox School of Business 
Temple University 
phone 1-215-204-8123 
email  lucas.threinen@temple.edu 
 
 


